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Importance: High

Dear Emily

Nurses working in this area of health have reviewed the Appraisal Consultation 
Document for the use of naltrexone for the management of opiod dependence.  They
consider the document very comprehensive and have nothing further to add on 
behalf of the Royal College of Nursing at this stage.

Thank you for the opportunity to review the document and submit comments.

Looking forward to the next stage of the appraisal.

Please acknowledge receipt.

Regards

     

__________________________
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__________________________
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